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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, 
concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The 

School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 
 

Our School Value this week is: Creation 

“An essential aspect of creativity is not being afraid to fail.”-Edwin Land 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

School Life 
Year 6 have had an action-packed week with some canoeing and kayaking at the Lensbury 
Water Centre on Monday and then attending the Borough-organised Junior Citizen event in 
Bushy Park on Wednesday. Miss Sweeney reported back that they behaved really well for 
both trips, especially when travelling on the buses to get to the venues, and BP managed to 
come first, second and third in their respective teams out of eight teams in total at the Junior 
Citizen event-well done Year 6! Year 5 made a trip to St Augustine’s on Tuesday and Year 2 
visited Whitton Library this morning, with both classes enjoying the opportunity to do some 
learning outside of the classroom. 
 
Parent Interviews 
Hopefully you have managed to book an appointment to see your child’s teacher at our 
Autumn Term Parent Interviews. If you haven’t made an appointment yet, please make sure 
you do as it is a great opportunity to find out how your child has settled in to their new class. 
 
Carousel Parent Workshop Evening-Thursday 3rd November 
Plans are underway to be able to offer you the opportunity to come in to school on the 
evening of Thursday 3rd November to be able to take part in up to three different workshops 
being delivered by school staff and outside agencies. We’re still finalising the menu of 
workshops on offer, but you will certainly be able to book on to workshops that will help you 
support your child with phonics, reading, writing and maths. The event is completely free 
and we will be offering a free crèche facility to support you in being able to attend. Please 
keep an eye out for further details in the coming weeks. 
 
After School Use of the Activity Trail 
Unfortunately over the last couple of weeks we have had some injuries to children using the 
activity trail and climbing frame after school has finished. Staff have also observed children 
using the equipment and not being supervised by their parent/carer and not following the 
rules for using the equipment that we expect them to do during the school day. It is with 
regret therefore that children will now no longer be able to use any of the activity trail or the 
climbing frame after school. This also applies to younger pre-school siblings. The children 
have been told that they are not allowed to use the equipment in Worship today and we will 
appreciate your support in enforcing this. 
 
Staffing News 
We are delighted to share with you the news that Mrs Crinall is pregnant with her second 
child. She will go on maternity leave at the beginning of March and we will update Year 5 
parents about the teaching arrangements for the children for the rest of the academic year 
as soon as we are able to. We look forward to sharing the news of the new arrival to the 
Crinall household in due course. 
 
Mr David Aldridge 
Miss Macklearn, Mrs Forster and myself were able to attend the funeral of Mr Aldridge this 
afternoon at St Augustine’s as representatives of the Bishop Perrin School community to 
pay our respects and acknowledge Mr Aldridge’s years of service and dedication to the 
school. Please keep his family in your thoughts and prayers at this time. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 

Mr Corke 
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ATTENDANCE   
The previous week’s attendance;  
 

CLASS % 

Friendship 100 

Endurance 91.67 

Peace      96.67 

Forgiveness      95.54 

Reverence         99.17 

Service      98.33 

Justice   98.08 

 
Well done to Friendship Class for 100% attendance.  

 
CELEBRATION WORSHIP  
Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
 

CLASS  

Friendship Elif 

Endurance Kye 

Peace      Olivia C 

Forgiveness      Kaiden 

Reverence         Megan 

Service      Joshua G 

Justice   Mikhail 

 

 
CHRISTMAS CARDS 
Christmas card designs should have come home with 
your child(ren) today, please make sure you finalise any 
design (if needed), place your parent/carer order as per 
the order form (section 1-3) and most importantly; return 
the order form and artwork to School by Friday 7th 
October.  
We will post the completed card designs and order forms 
off to the company for printing to begin. Items will be 
handed out to you closer to Christmas time. 
 

CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME  
We are excited to share with you that the whole school is 
booked in to see Cinderella at The Hounslow Centre for 
Arts, on the 8th December. Travel will be via private 
coach. 
 
The Juniors (Y3, 4, 5 & 6) will attend the first session in 
the morning and will require a packed lunch from home. 
The Infants (Year R, 1 & 2) will be visiting for the 
afternoon session. Please note, the Infants will be 
returning back to school at a later pick time of 4:15 – 
4:30pm.  
 
More details and costs will be shared with you in the 
coming weeks.  
 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL- FOOD COLLECTION 
AND WHOLE SCHOOL MASS 
This year, we will be collecting food for the Whitton 
Foodbank to celebrate Harvest Festival. Please see 
below for a list of items that the Foodbank have 
requested are/not donated. Please start sending in food 
items for the Foodbank from Monday, with all donations 
sent in by the 14th of October. Children can bring their 
donations to the hall where they will be displayed 
throughout this period. Thank you in advance for your 
generosity. 

 
Required; 
UHT milk the blue and the green (not the red carton) 
Fruit in a tin 
Custard and rice pudding 
Mayonnaise and ketchup 
Soup in a tin or packets  
All types of fish in a tin 
All types of meat in a tin 
Chopped tomatoes 
Spaghetti hoops or pasta in a tin 
Jam, marmalade and honey 
Pasta sauce or curry sauce in a jar 
All types of vegetables in a tin 
Fruit juice/squash 
Instant Coffee  
Chocolate  
Savoury snacks 
Shampoo male and female 
Shower gel male and female 
Bottles of washing up liquid 
Toilet paper 
 
Not required;  
No pulses  
No pasta 
No rice 
No bake beans 
 
As a school, we will be celebrating Harvest with a whole 
school Mass on the 12th of October at 8.55am in the 
school hall. Family members are welcome to attend this 
Worship, however as this has not been possible for a 
while, we are going to be limiting numbers and ask 
parents to book a slot in advance. In order to book a 
space for the Mass, please email the school office or 
speak to a member of staff in the school office, letting 
them know how many people plan to attend. We look 
forward to seeing some of you there on the day. Thank 
you, Mrs Crinall.  
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YEAR 5 RESIDENTIAL JOURNEY – ISLE OF 
WIGHT, MAY 2023 
Year 5 will visit the Isle of Wight in May 2023. Please be 
reminded the deadline for signing up, and making the 
initial deposit, is today Friday 30th September. 
 
Please visit the school shop site to make the 
deposit payment by the 30th September. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool   

 

 
YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL JOURNEY – 
BOWLES ROCKS, JUNE 2023 
Year 6 will visit Bowles Rocks Activity Centre in June 
2023. Please be reminded that the deadline for signing 
up, and making the initial deposit, is Friday 14th 
October.  
 
Please visit the school shop site to make the 
deposit payment by Friday 14th October. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool   
 
 
 

YEAR 4 ROMAN VERULAMIUM TRIP 
Year 4 will visit the Roman Verulamium on Friday 21st 
October via coach. 
 
The cost for this trip has been subsidised by the School 
Association and will cost £11.50 per child. Please log on 
and make this payment by the 17th October. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool   
 
You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch 
from home for this trip. 
 
 

 
 
 

YEAR 3 STONEHENGE TRIP 
Year 3 will visit Stonehenge on Tuesday 8th November. 
 
The cost for this trip has been subsidised by the School 
Association and will cost £11.75 per child. Please log on 
and make this payment by the 28th October. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool   
 
You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch 
from home for this trip. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

YEAR 5 AND 6 GIRLS’ AND BOYS’ 
FOOTBALL CLUB CANCELLATION 
There will be no Football Club for Year 5 and 6 on 
Wednesday 9th November as there will be a Boys and 
Girls Football League Match against Heathfiled Junior 
School on Thursday 10th November. Those children who 
have been selected to play in the league match against 
Heathfiled Juniors will be notified in due course. 
 
 
 

PARENTS’ SEMINAR FROM ADHD EMBRACE  
I have been made aware of this webinar which may or may 
not be of interest to you.  Please sign up if you think it 
might be helpful to you. 
 
Tuesday 4th October 2022 8.00pm - 9.30pm 
The importance of getting the right diagnosis so you can 
get the right support for your child.  
Dr Claire Scott, Consultant Paediatrician, Supporting 
children with developmental, learning and behavioural 
difficulties.  
https://adhdembrace.org/civicrm/event/info/?id=179  
 
Dr Scott take a holistic approach to assessing children with 
developmental, learning and behavioural difficulties.  
Accurate assessment means that children, and their 
parents, can be given the appropriate advice to ensure 
they can offer their children the best support.  
  
This webinar will cover some key questions that parents 
have, such as:  
•  Does my child have ADHD?  
•  Do I need a diagnosis?  And if so, how will it help?  
•  Getting the right support based on the child’s needs?  
•  Whose job is it to support me – education versus health?  
•  Consideration of therapies such as OT and S&L Therapy  
  
Kind regards, 
 
Miss McAvoy 
Inclusion Leader 
 

 
 
 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://adhdembrace.org/civicrm/event/info/?id=179
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DIARY 
 
30th September Y5 Isle of Wight deposit deadline 

7th October School Photographs 
Full School Uniform, if PE day please bring 
kit in a separate bag 

7th October Last day to return Christmas card 
designs to school 

10th October Y1 Florence Nightingale & Mary 
Seacole Workshop 

11th October Y4 to St Augustine’s Church 

11th October Parent Interviews Y1 only - Virtual 

12th October Parent Interviews 3:30 – 7:30, face to 
face 

13th October Parent Interviews 2:30 – 5:30, virtual 
School closing early at 2:15 

4th October Y6 Bowles Rocks Deposit Deadline 

14th October Infants Movie Night 

17th October Y6 to Whitton Library 

17th October Y4 Roman Trip Payment Deadline 

21st October Y4 Roman Museum Trip 
Packed Lunch Required 

24 – 28 October Half Term – School Closed 

28th October Y3 Stonehenge Payment Deadline 

3rd November Carousel Parent Workshop Evening 

4th November YR to Whitton Library 

4th November Junior Movie Night 

7th November Y1 to Whitton Library 

8th November Y3 Stonehenge Trip 
Packed Lunch Required 

8th November Y2 to St Augustine’s Church 

21st November Y5 to Whitton Library 

27th November Whitton Lights 

28th November Y3 to Whitton Library 

2nd December INSET Day – School Closed 

8th December 
AM Session 

Juniors’ (Y3,4,5 & 6) 
Cinderella Pantomime at Hounslow 
Centre for Arts 
Packed Lunch Required 

8th December 
PM Session 

Infants (YR, 1 & 2) Cinderella 
Pantomime at Hounslow Centre for 
Arts 
Late pick up arriving back late at 4:15-
4:30PM 

 


